
Comments on Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR for Renewable Energy 

 

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Michael Gullett   
215, Bernard rd,  
New vienna, OH 45159  
big_mikegullett@yahoo.com  
(937) 999-9999  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stacie Gullett   
215 Bernard Rd  
New Vienna, OH 45159  
staciegullett_2713@yahoo.com  
(937) 218-8233  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
Clean, renewable energy projects should become the priority for our country. Clean, renewable energy 
will have a positive impact on not just the environment but also our health, our economy, and our 
national security. This is the future we need to be pushing towards. Please support clean, renewable 
energy projects. 
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chris Tipton   
1950 Orebaugh Rd.  
Hillsboro, OH 45133  
soccertip@live.com  
(937) 763-9738  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Kellis   
510 N. High  
Hillsboro, OH 45133  
john.kellis@sbcglobal.net  
(937) 393-1332  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
We need renewable energy now! It is time to move Ohio forward. 
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joanne Morgan   
8130 Woodward claypool rd  
Morrow, OH 45152  
morganrjra@earthlink.net  
(513) 292-4328  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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